
 
 

December 2020 Student Newsletter 
 
Hello Kean Ocean Students, 
 
We hope you are all doing well as you wrap up the Fall 2020 semester! 
 
Registration for Spring 2021 
 
Registration is ongoing for Spring 2021 course selection. It is imperative to register as soon as possible to 
ensure you get a seat in your preferred sections. To do so, please see ​KeanWise​ and/or reach out to your 
academic advisor or Executive Director for your program.  If you are unsure who your advisor or 
Executive Director is, you can see them as part of your success team in the​ ​Advise Student Experience​. 
 
Please be mindful when you register, full time flat rate tuition is the same for any number of credits 
between 12-19. If you have any questions, please consult with your advisor or e-mail 
KeanOCC@Kean.edu​.  
 
The number of credits for which you register can also impact financial aid. If you have any financial aid, 
please reach out to ​finaid@kean.edu​. 
  
New Programs Available at Kean Ocean 
 
We have added several majors, minors, and graduate programs at Kean Ocean. Please visit the following 
link for the latest programming and corresponding curriculum sheets/requirements 
https://www.kean.edu/ocean/undergraduate-graduate-curriculum-sheets 
 
Scholarship Opportunities 
 
If you are in search of scholarship opportunities, please visit the ​Scholarship Services​ webpage. 
 
Campus Life at KO 
 
If you have a program you would like to see the Campus Life Office conduct virtually for the Spring 
Semester, please send an email to Lawrence Owens at owenslaw@kean.edu.  
 
Graduate Open Houses 
 
Interested in taking the next step in your career? Visit the ​Graduate Student Events webpage​ to register 
for a virtual Graduate Information Session. 
 

https://webreg.kean.edu/WebAdvisor/WebAdvisor?TYPE=M&PID=CORE-WBMAIN&TOKENIDX=5643843238
http://bit.ly/KeanStudentExperience
http://bit.ly/KeanStudentExperience
mailto:KeanOCC@Kean.edu
mailto:finaid@kean.edu
https://www.kean.edu/ocean/undergraduate-graduate-curriculum-sheets
https://www.kean.edu/offices/financial-aid/scholarship-services
https://www.kean.edu/offices/admissions/graduate/graduate-student-events#grad-info


Counseling Center 
 
These are challenging times. All Kean students have access to confidential counseling services. Remote 
counseling services are available. Please see the ​Kean Counseling Center​ for more information. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out as we are here to help. 
 
Thank you for reading and be well! 
  
Jessica Adams, Ph.D., Patti Martino, Maureen Morlando-Byrne, M.P.A. and Taylor LaCava. 
 
Jessica Adams, Ph.D. 
Acting Associate Dean, Kean Ocean 
jeadams@kean.edu 
(732) 655-9804 
 
Patti Martino 
Executive Secretary to the President 
pmartino@kean.edu 
(732) 255-0400 ext. 7411 
 
Maureen Morlando-Byrne, M.P.A. 
Associate Director, Kean Ocean Operations 
mmorland@kean.edu 
(732) 701-7440 
 
Taylor LaCava 
Faculty Support Services Manager, Kean Ocean 
shubsdat@kean.edu 
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